
OCTOBER 

NEWSLETTER
Dear Families,

As we approach the end of the half term it has been great to see how well all the children have 

returned and adapted to the new routines and systems in place. 

Home-learning

The government have now made it a legal requirement that if any children are having to self-

isolate then they must complete the ‘Home learning’ that is being provided for them.  If this work 

is not completed and submitted to the class teacher then the child’s absence will not be 

authorised and a fine may be incurred. All ‘Home learning’ can be found on the school learning 

platform, please contact the office if you do not have access to the internet or a device to work 

on. 

COVID-19

If your child has symptoms of COVID-19 please remember to get a test  at the earliest 

opportunity, test results are being returned very quickly and a negative result will mean your 

child can return to school as long as they remain well.  The rest of the household also need to 

self-isolate (including siblings-brothers and sisters) until a negative test result is confirmed.  If 

the test is positive then the symptomatic person will need to isolate for at least 10 days and at 

least 14 days isolation for the rest of the household.  Please do not mix with other households 

during this time or allow the children to attend any clubs or outside engagements.  Ensure you 

also inform school if your child or anyone in your household has a positive result.  In adhering to 

these rules we help to keep each other safe and to keep the school operational as much as is 

possible. 



It is now a time of coughs and colds and keeping up the routines of hand-washing and social distancing will help to minimise the 

spread of these viruses as well as COVID-19.  We are pleased that so many of our families are adhering to the ‘hands, face and 

space’ protocols outside the school and urge you to continue to do so.  As we approach the Winter months it is important that the 

children are dressed appropriately with winter coats, hats and gloves.  At this time, we continue to minimise the amount of things 

coming into and out of school to reduce potential cross-contamination; children therefore do not need to bring a school bag. 

Photographs

Academy photographers will be in school tomorrow (Tuesday 20th October) to photograph your child.  Under current restrictions 

we are not able to facilitate any family or sibling portraits. 

Parents Evening Reviews

This year we will be sharing how your child has settled into their class in the form of a written review rather than through a face-to-

face parents evening.  If you need to speak with the class teacher further to the review please contact the office to arrange a 

mutually convenient time.  If you have any concerns regarding Special Educational Needs please e-mail the office to arrange to 

speak with Mrs Seidu the school SENCO. 

Twitter

Please check out our Twitter page to see some of the wonderful work the children are doing at school!        @CChurchPrimary

Kind regards,

Mrs V Anderson & Mr L Archer



office@christchurch-burton.staffs.sch.uk

01283 247400 
www.christchurch-burton.staffs.sch.uk

@CChurchPrimary

THANKS
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